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Dear Parents 

By now you would be aware that your child has been participating in the Malvern 

City Football Discovery Program at school. 

Our Football Discovery Program is a four week in-school program that introduces 
children to the four core skills of football in a fun and structured environment. We 
are currently in the fourth week of the program and our coaches are reporting that 

the kids are having a great time and learning new skills.   

The club has recently committed to a new Strategic Plan with a vision of “Football 
|Family| and Culture” at its heart.  In line with this vision, we have designed a full 
year program of football with opportunities for participation by all ages and 

abilities.  Registrations for all age groups will open in January with pre-season 
training beginning in February.  

Malvern City FC runs a broad range of programs for boys and girls and we would 
love to see your child participating in the program next year. 

Once again, thank you for being part of our community in Term 4. If you would 

like to register your interest in 2020 please email Anthony at 
anthony@arwk.com.au. 

We look forward to seeing you and your family in 2020. 

 

Regards 

James Ballas 
President 

Malvern City Football Club 
  president.malverncityfc@gmail.com 
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